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Welcome to the first
newsletter of 2025,
We’re ready for lighter
nights and kicking off
our busy days

We have a delightful
upcoming visit from our
local MP Jamie Stone, he
managed to find time in his
ever busy schedule to pop
along and visit us on Friday
the 14th of March. A very
exciting afternoon for us
indeed
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March

We have our usual monthly
events.

Bingo 5th of March at
7pm
Whist 20th of March at
7pm

Both at £2 entry, anyone
welcome.
Tea/Coffee, Bakes and a
Raffle
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See what there is to offer
and tag along to anything
of interest to you!

Jamie Stone

Local Ranger
Patricia ‘Patti’ Bremner is a
new countryside ranger for
the east of Caithness and
wants to come along chat to
us all and give us a little quiz
on nature!
She is very eager to come
out to Dunbeath so I hope
we can give her a warm
welcome 2pm on
Wednesday March 26th
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Musical Entertainment
We never want to be short of musical
talent in the building and the coming
month we’re bringing along Steven
Sinclair to sing and play us through the
afternoon.

We last saw Steven at Christmas time
and it was great fun to have him along!

If you fancy a wee tune pop in on Friday
the 21st of March at 2pm and tap your
feet away

Looking Back 
Taking a moment to look at things you
might have missed, on the 29th of January
we had along the team from Wick
Heritage, who were kind enough to  bring
us film from a Dunbeath Harbour Day to
show off and we had a brilliant time!

Then on February 19th we invited along
delightful musical guest Ady Harper to play
us some tunes, which we greatly enjoyed,
he brought along Camilla to play and
serenade along with him.

And we finished up our month with a trip to
the Wick Nucleus Archive which we couldn’t
take our eyes off of it was so fascinating
and a delicious lunch at the Nethercliffe
Hotel, on the 26th of February.

IT Help Returns

Come Monday the 10th of March at
1:30pm, we gladly welcome back
John Riach from Highlife Highlands
Adult Learning, to help answer
questions and solve problems with
the technology that is in your life.
 
Why not come along and see if he
can help you solve your technology
puzzles
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